Neptune City Board of Recreation
Minutes of September 17, 2019

Attendance: Tom Adcock, Ed Zakerowski, Lou Trocchio, Sue Elmer, Chuck Mitchell
Excused Absence: Tom Arnone, John O’Heney, Andrew Wardell
Also in attendance: Councilman Dave Calhoun, John Pientrunti

Flag Salute: All

Open Public Meetings Act: Read by Adcock

Minutes: A motion to approve the minutes of August 20, 2019 was made by Mitchell, 2" by Elmer. All were
in favor.,

Treasurer’s Report: Trocchio reports as of 8/26/19 the account balance was $22,138.53.

Public Participation: None

Rec. Basketball: Elmer reports she is working on the registration forms and sponsor letters. She also
suggested having 2 refs for the older kids games. Dave Calhoun advised he will be looking into the
Community Pass program and will speak to Boro Administrator Bryan Russell. The Community Pass will
allow people to view and sign up for programs within the Boro and eliminate the handling of monies by
board members.

Movie In The Park: Adcock advised the movie was well attended and approximately 8o people enjoyed
the movie Caroline. The BOR unanimously agreed to hold another movie in the park in the future.
Elmer suggested next time the BOR should advertise the movie as an “Event” on Facebook as interested
people could “Like” and “Follow” the event for updates and changes. All agreed.

Senior Trips: The BOR unanimously agreed to host a senior trip to the Axelrod Theatre on November 14t
for $60.00 per person to see “Guys and Doll”.

New Business: Calhoun reminded the board of the First Responders inaugural softball game on 9/28/19.
Neptune City Police vs Neptune City Fire & First Aid. “ Battle of the Badges” 11:00am at Adams Field.
There will be a food truck and D.J. present

Next Meeting: October 15t 7:00pm @ Neptune City Community Center

Motion to adjourn was made by Mitchell, 204 by Elmer. All were in favor.
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